
As we prepare for AIM 2025, July 7-11, 2025, in Phoenix, AZ, we need your Youth and 
Young Adult Ushers. If you have any Youth or Young Adult Ushers from ages 8-21 years of 
age, please meet us in Phoenix, Arizona.

The Registration is done through The COGIC AIM Website.

The colors for the Youth and Young Adult are as follows: White AIM Polo Shirt and Khaki 
Bottom; AIM Royal Blue Polo Shirt and Black Bottom; AIM Gold Polo Shirt and Black Bottom. 
Official Night: Young Ladies will wear White Blouse with Collar, Criss Cross Black Tie; Young 
Men will wear White Shirts and Black Dress Pants/Black Bow Ties. If you need to order your 
Polo shirts, please contact Elder Cooper of Cooper Printing Company at (662)349-6675. 
You can make your payment for the shirts directly to Elder Cooper, he will inform you of the 
price and other information pertaining to the shirts. If you order shirts Sister Donnie will 
bring them to the meeting.

I am looking forward to working with each of you during AIM. As Bishop Sheard has stated 
“WE GOT WORK TO DO.”

If you have any questions, you may contact Sister Donna Morris, Youth and Young Adult 
President at (901) 517-6312 or Missy Marilyn Gordon at (832) 264-6984
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